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FCA US LLC Reaches Agreement With the U.S. Attorney’s Office to Resolve Investigation
Involving the National Training Center

January 27, 2021,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA US LLC (FCA US) today announces that it has reached an agreement

with the U.S. Attorney’s Office for the Eastern District of Michigan to resolve its investigation into past misconduct of

certain former FCA US employees involving the UAW-Chrysler National Training Center (NTC). The agreement,

which is subject to U.S. federal court approval, includes a guilty plea to a single count of conspiracy to violate the

Labor Management Relations Act and the payment of a $30 million fine. FCA US has also agreed to implement an

independent compliance monitor for three years with respect to the dissolution of the NTC and internal controls as

they relate to the trusts being implemented to replace the NTC.

 

Today’s agreement completes the U.S. Attorney’s Office’s investigation into FCA US’s involvement in the

misconduct involving the NTC.
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